
Eagle's Bluff Park consists of 
128 acres and was originally 
known as "The Overlook." This 
facility was created during the 
construction of the Cannelton 
Locks and Dam as a means of 
observing the construction 
process.  The road through the 
park also served as the detour for 
State Road 66 during the 
construction of the Dam. 
Acquired from the United States 
Fish and Wildlife Service in 
2000, this facility was renovated 
and reopened to the public in 
2008.  Situated on a bluff 200 
feet above the Ohio River in 
Cannelton, this facility boasts the 
following amenities: 

Visitor’s center with restrooms 
and regional recreation 
information 

Observation deck overlooking 
the Ohio River and Cannelton 
Locks and Dam 

3 walking trails 

2 shelter houses equipped with 
picnic tables and charcoal grills 

 

 

 

 
 

Visit Us at www.renewcannelton.org to support, become a volunteer and grow our community or 

come to our monthly meeting the 2nd Thursday of the month at the fifth third meeting room at 5:30                                                                                                                                      
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The Cannelton Chronicle  
Renew Cannelton’s Official Newsletter 

 

Renew Cannelton, Inc.’s mission is to facilitate the revitalization of 
Cannelton, Indiana and the surrounding area by enhancing the 

attractiveness of the community and by working to preserve historic 
sites, buildings, objects and antiquities of significance. 
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2nd Annual Car Show 
Walls’ Drive-In 

June 18    11 a.m.      
Paddle Perry 

PADL 
July 2    8 a.m. – 4 p,m, 

 


